To:  FRRS Board of Directors

From: Paul Finnegan, Train Sheet co-Editor
Re:  Train Sheet Report

Date: November 5, 2019

October/November/December 2019 Issue #183

I would like to identify the authors for the following articles:
1. 2019 Santa Trains — we need someone to step up to this since it will have to be written right after
the event to make the January 1 publication date.
2. Ken Iverson’s Departure article
3. WP 512 Update — in Kerry’s report this month he indicated work is underway and there would be
an article about it in the next Train Sheet.

| would like the board to discuss and identify these authors so we can get the articles in the next Train
Sheet on time.

The following articles are planned (or at least are ideas) for the future issue (with proposed authors):

— 2019 Pumpkin Trains (Eugene Vicknair)

— 2019 Santa Trains (TBD — need volunteer)

— 2020 Election (Matt Shuman) — will use material from website — IN REVIEW
— What the heck is a retainer? (Paul Finnegan)

— Things Around the Museum: — Binnacle from WP Tug HUMACONNA (Paul Finnegan)
— Member Spotlight: Vince Bonfiglio (Vince Bonfiglio/Paul Finnegan) — DONE
— Fall Steam Department Work Session (Roger Stabler)

— 2020 Crew Training — Join the Operating Department (Loren Ross) — DONE

— 2020 FRRS Calendar

— Departure — Ken Iverson (TBD)

— WP 512 Update (TBD)

Additional articles are welcomed, with the material identified it may be a 12 page issue.
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